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THIS WEEK AT FBC SKIATOOK 

CONTACT US 

First Baptist Church 
940 W. Oak      Skiatook, OK 74070      (918) 396-1565 
For e-mail addresses for staff members see our web site at: 

www.fbcskiatook.com  

A GLANCE AT LAST WEEK 

SC=South Campus      WRC=West Rogers Campus 
SUNDAY, October 11 
  8:15 am—Ensemble Rehearsal  
  8:30 am—Prayer Time (WRC) 
  9:00 am—Sunday School (SC & WRC) 
10:30 am—Worship Service (WRC) 
  6:00 pm—Worship Walk  (see front page) 
TUESDAY, October 13 
  6:30 am—Men’s Prayer Time (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—Quilting Ministry (SC) 
WEDNESDAY,  October 14 
  7:30 am—Women’s Prayer Time (SC) 
12:00 pm—Chamber Luncheon in our Gym (SC) 
  6:00 pm—Fields of Faith 
  6:30 pm—Adult Bible Study (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—AWANA Clubs (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal (WRC) 
 
 
 
   
 

Sunday, October 11, 2015 

If you have questions on this, need to make changes, or would like 
to volunteer to help, please contact Sheree Jordan @ 396-7859. 

Numbers for October 4, 2015 
     October 4  To Date 2015 
 Budget Projected  $   15,180.73 $ 607,229.20 
 Budget Received  $   15,319.60 $ 498,249.57 
 Capital Campaign     $     2,170.00 $ 309,167.02 
 Spent to Date        $ 474,078.46  

COOPERATIVE MISSIONS TO DATE 
 BGCO To Date           $ 49,824.80  

                                              WOBA To Date                $   9,974.84 

Current JOF expansion loan balance    
$ 920,780.73  

Bro. Heath Tucker, Lead Pastor                           

For more  
info see  

Thora Cohea 

October 11th: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies: Kevin & Diane Trego 
1's & 2's: Misty Eastman & Paula Taylor 
3's & 4's: Gena, Reghan, Jordan James   
K-4th Grade: Gary & Noonie Yarbrough 
 

October 18th: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies: Nick & Regina Nuttall 
1's &2's: Mike & Kim Mullins 
3's & 4's: Bruce & Judy Goodrich 
K-4th Grade:   

2nd Tuesday of the Month  @ 6:30 pm  
South Campus Youth Bldg. 

We have two weeks left in Bro. Heath’s sermon series on 

“Foundations: Rebuilding the Church on Biblical Truths.”         
Remaining topics in the series include. 

MORNING SERVICE: 10:30 AM EVENING SERVICE: 6:00 PM 
OCT. 11:  WORSHIP                             Worship Walk w/Lord’s Supper  
OCT. 18:  GENEROSITY  One-on-One discipleship night 

WORSHIP WALK 
with us  

TONIGHT @ 6:00 PM 
Meet in the sanctuary at 6:00 for a 
unique worship time for the family 

which will conclude with a personal 
observance of The Lord’s Supper. 

EVERY 
WEDNESDAY 

@6:25 pm 
West Rogers Campus 

SATURDAY, OCT. 24 
8:00 AM 

Highway 20 Diner 

 

Check inside for details! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

WITHWITHWITHWITH    FBC SKIATOOKFBC SKIATOOKFBC SKIATOOKFBC SKIATOOK    

November 2November 2November 2November 2----4, 20154, 20154, 20154, 2015    
Our trip will include the Christmas shows of: 

The Texas Tenors, SIX & The Oakridge Boys, 
Shopping at 3 locations, lodging at Stone Castle Inn 

and a lot of eating, fun and fellowship! 
We’ll leave early Monday morning and return mid-afternoon on Wednes-
day.   The trip is sponsored by our Senior Adult Ministry but ALL adults are 

invited and we love “cross-generational” groups.   
Sign up and information forms detailing cost per person and itinerary are 

available at the Welcome Center or church office.  
We still have room for more! If you have questions, see Bro. Scott!  

Bring the full tithe into the storehouse, that  

there may be food in my house. And thereby  

put me to the test, says the LORD of hosts, if            

I will not open the windows of heaven for you  

and pour down for you a blessing until there  

is no more need.  

Malachi 3:10 (ESV)  
 

On this Sunday, as we study the biblical foundation of godly 
generosity, we are asking our church family to exercise their          
faith through their financial stewardship. If you are already a               
regular tither, we ask you to prayerfully consider bringing a                

gift above your regular tithe on this Sunday. 
   

If tithing has not been a part of your spiritual discipline, we’re                
asking you to come examine the scriptures with us and, on this  

Sunday, discover the joy of becoming a biblical giver to the          
work of the Lord. 

 

Join us on October 18 as we learn to honor God with the first          
fruits from that with which He has blessed us and honor Him with       

a harvest offering to further the work of His kingdom. 

We’re sending the final trip list in tomorrow.   
You can still get in on this trip if you let us know today! 

Mark 11:17   

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THESE TIMES OF  CORPORATE PRAYER  

>  MEN:  

Tuesdays @ 6:30 am  

West Rogers Campus 
 

> WOMEN:  

Wednesdays @ 7:30 am  

South Campus 
 

> ALL:  

Sundays @ 8:30 am    

West Rogers Campus 

W.O.B.A. NEWS:  
     We belong to a cooperative of 37 churches who work 
together to spread the Gospel of Jesus Christ.. Our 
ministries range from across the street to around the 
world. Whether it’s our disaster relief unit (one of the 
best trained and most active in Oklahoma) or one of the 
many WOBA mission teams that have served in recent years with churches 
in Malawi, Mexico, and Colorado...WOBA truly touches the world. 
WOBA ANNUAL MEETING HERE, OCT. 26 
     Each year we gather for the WOBA annual meeting to review the year 
and look forward to the coming year.  The 2015 annual meeting will be held 
here at FBC Skiatook on Monday, October 26 with an afternoon session 
at 3:00 pm, an evening meal at 5:00 pm and an evening session at 6:30 pm.   
Bro. Scott is looking for volunteers who can help host.  We need greeters for 
the meetings, cooks / servers for the meal, and messengers for the two 
sessions.  If you can attend either the 3:00 or 6:30 sessions and would like 
to serve as a voting messenger, please notify Bro. Scott.  We can have a 
maximum of 10 elected messengers. 
PRAY FOR BRO. PAUL 
     The Director of Missions for WOBA, Bro. Paul Koonce, who was just with 
us for our covenant service and who supplied for us a couple of times while 
we were pastorless, was just diagnosed with liver cancer.  Please pray for 
him and his family as they make the many decisions related to the diagnosis 
and as they go through the coming treatments. 
 

BGCO ANNUAL MEETING 
The Baptist General Convention of Oklahoma also has an annual meeting, 
Nov. 9-10 at OKC Southern Hills Baptist Church.  Anyone can attend, but 
we can have 10 voting messengers.  If you are planning to attend and would 
like to serve as a messenger, please see Bro. Heath or Bro. Scott.  

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 6:00 PM 

SKIATOOK FOOTBALL FIELD 

~ A Fellowship of Christian Athletes Event~ 
Student Speakers Include:  

Stephen Upton, Lizzie Williams,  

Laben Fisher & Paetyn  Goodell 

with praise music by a student led band 

Parent permission / info slips are available at the Welcome Center. 


